
From: Laura Fromm
To: Laura Fromm
Subject: FW: FOIA Request
Date: Monday, November 16, 2015 10:01:59 AM

 

From: Christina Euhus 
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 4:34 PM
To:  
Cc: Lori Hoadley; Earl Dotson; Laura Fromm
Subject: FW: FOIA Request
 
Hello Ricky,
 
Your Freedom of Information Act request below has been granted.  The only record the District has
of a Federal Audit in 2014 and/or 2015, is an email from the U.S. Department of Education
indicating the Department of Ed. is conducting an audit to determine whether the Illinois State
Board of Education has provided effective oversight.  A copy of this email is attached.  If I can be of
further assistance, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you.
 
Chris Euhus
Legal Department
Rockford School District #205
501 7th Street
Rockford, IL 61104
815-966-3109 (internal 16676)
 

From: ricky naylor 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 5:00 PM
To: Christina Euhus
Subject: FOIA Request
 
Hello Chris,
 
Can you please send me any and all records regarding a Federal Audit of District 205 for the
years of 2014 and 2015. I would also like to inspect any letters received by the school
district regarding a Federal audit for the above years.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ricky Naylor  

Ask a question, share a comment or make a suggestion on Let's Talk!
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